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REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 



TO THE Cabinet Briefing 


ON Tuesday, 24 May, 2005


TITLE : Response to the findings of the Scrutiny Commision on Regeneration


RECOMMENDATIONS :

Cabinet is asked to receive the response of the Regeneration Initiatives Cabinet Working Group, note the actions already taken and endorse the actions planned in response to the Commision's recommendations. 


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

At its March 22nd meeting Cabinet Briefing considered the report of the Scrutiny Commision on Regeneration and referred it to the Regeneration Initiatives Cabinet Working Group (CWG) for comment. The CWG, at its meeting on May 9th, focused its discussion on actions - both taken and planned - around each of the Commision's recommendations and on constraints facing the City Council and its partners in achieving the recommendations. CWG have produced the attached response which incorporates several individual responses from Chief Officers/Lead Members. 


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

Scrutiny Commision report - Regeneration in Salford 


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

Action on the Commision's recomendations will reduce the risk that mainstream and external funding to secure the regeneration of the City is not deployed and co-ordinated successfully.

	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

A range of external and mainstream resources contribute towards the regeneration of the City 

	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :None taken 

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS


Provided by :None taken

PROPERTY (if applicable):

None 

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

None 

	


CONTACT OFFICER :

Cath Inchbold 793 3796


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

ALL WARDS


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Budget Strategy; Community Strategy; Crime & Disorder; Cultural Strategy; Educational Standards; Equalities; Health; Housing Strategy; Lifelong Learning; Planning Strategy; Regeneration; Scrutiny; Social Exclusion; Strategy for Children & Young People; Transport Strategy; 


DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)

At its March 22nd meeting Cabinet Briefing considered the report of the Scrutiny Commision on Regeneration and referred it to the Regeneration Initiatives Cabinet Working Group (CWG) for comment. The CWG, at its meeting on May 9th, focused its discussion on actions - both taken and planned - around each of the Commision's recommendations and on constraints facing the City Council and its partners in achieving the recommendations. CWG have produced the attached response which incorporates several individual responses from Chief Officers/Lead Members. 
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